
 
Everybody Excelling, Everyday.  No Excuses! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Some important dates for your diary: 

 

Saturday 13th June 
 

Summer Fair 
 

12-4pm – Back Playground. 
 
Please send in any unwanted toys, 
books, bric a brac, household goods 
by Thursday 11th June 2015.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Parents’ Evening – 9th July 2015 
School Closes 1.30pm 

 
 

Please let your child’s class teacher 
know if you require a translator. 

 
Friday 10th July  

 
Sports Day 

 

 
 

Monday 20th July  
 

EID Parties 

 
 

 

Tuesday 21st July 
 

Year 6 Performance and Leavers’ 
Assembly 

 
Year 6 Parents and Carers welcome 

Theatre 

 
1.30pm 

 
Wednesday 22nd July – School closes 

at 1.30pm.  No Play Centre. 
 

Prize Giving Assembly 
 

10am EYFS and KS1 

 
11.30 KS2 

 

Term Dates 2015-2016 

Term Begins Half Term 
Begins 

Half Term Ends Ends 

Summer 13.04.15 25.05.15 01.06.15 22.07.15 

Autumn 7.09.15 23.10.15 2.11.15 18.12.15 

Spring 4.01.16 12.02.16 22.02.16 24.03.16 

Inset Days:  Thursday 3rd September, Friday 4th September, Friday 23rd October + 2 more 
to be decided. 



Parents Welcome 
Some important reminders: 
 
Passports. 

 
 

 

 Only teachers who have 
known your children for 
2 years can sign passport 
applications. 

 They must have a 
current UK passport 

 There is a £10.00 admin 
charge  

 You must complete the 
form from the office 

 No teacher is obliged to 
sign the application 
form.    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

   

 Uniform 
 Pupils can wear red or 

blue checked summer 
dresses 

 Pupils can wear grey or 
black shorts  

 Flat sandals with an 
ankle strap can be worn 

 Baseball caps can only 
be worn outside. 

 
Current Year 5 Pupils Only 

 
To mark the transition to Year 6 – 
Pupils are expected to wear a  red 

sweatshirt and tie. 
 

The first one is Free of Charge and can 
be collected from the office from 

Monday 13th July. 
 

There will also be a Summer School 
for these pupils on Weds 26th ,  

Thurs 27th and Fri 28th August.  More 
details will be sent out later. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Safeguarding. 
At Randal Cremer we are committed to ensuring 
your child is safe both in and out of school.  If we 
have any concerns about your child we will talk 
to parents and carers to find out how we can 
help.  Occasionally a child will make a disclosure 
in school which will need to be reported to Social 
Care for further advice.  They will then advise us 
of the action that needs to be taken.  If you have 
concerns about your own or other people’s 
children you can discuss it with Jo or Odella 
(designated Child Protection Officers for the 
school)  who will advise you of what you should 
do or you can ring the advice line directly on 
02083565500.  You can also contact Childline if 
you have any worries about a child on 
08001111.   

 
Let’s work together to keep our children safe. 

 


